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    Event After School 

Monday           

16 

Hot meals start. 

Drum lessons  

 

After school care and morning care can be booked  

and paid for on parent pay. 

Tuesday   

17 

 Y1 & Y2 parents meetings via ZOOM 

1.30pm to 5.30pm 

Wednesday  

18 

Rock Steady band lessons  

Piano lessons with Ms Innes 

 

 

Thursday           

19 

  Y1 & 2 parents meetings via ZOOM 

1.30pm to 5.30pm 

Friday             

20 

Guitar lessons with Mr Tuttle  

Lunches. We return to a hot lunch menu from Monday 16th November with a limited menu.  There will be 

two sittings for ‘bubbles’ .  Meals can be ordered daily with the class teacher.  

Anti-Bullying Week.   As part of this week, time will be spent in classes talking about the different forms 

that bullying can take, how it can make people feel, and what we call all do to stop it. 

Remote learning on SeeSaw.  To clarify, there are homework activities on SeeSaw for the whole class 

once a week.  Class teachers are also adding work on a daily basis for those children who are isolating, 

these pieces of work do not have to be completed by the whole class, just by those who cannot be here. 

Keeping Warm.  We work throughout the day with doors and windows open and it gets a bit fresh    

sometimes! Extra layers of clothes mean everyone stays comfortable and warm.  Please could every child 

bring a warm coat for break and lunchtime play. 

Keeping safe in lockdown 2.  We continue to do everything we can in school to keep your children 

safe in line with government guidance.   We have staff who  care for or live with vulnerable adults.  As cases 

rise  can I ask you to: 

Be punctual at drop off/pick up times with one adult dropping and collecting. 

Keep your children with you until their allocated  time so they are not mixing bubbles. 

Leave as soon as you have dropped your children off or picked them up.  If you are collecting two children, 

please find a space on site away from others, on the grass bank or a spot on the slope.                                   

The rules allow us to only meet in a public, outdoor space with ONE other person.   Thank you for your         

understanding, we will all get through this together if we do the right thing.   

 


